
 

 

STATE OF ALABAMA 

COUNTY OF ETOWAH 

 

CITY OF RAINBOW CITY-SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING-MARCH 23, 2020  

 

The Mayor and Council cancelled the Council Meeting scheduled for March 23, 2020, due to a 

lack of a quorum.  The next Council Meeting will be Monday, April 13, 2020. 

 

 

 

        ______________________________ 

Beth Lee, City Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 

       ______________________________ 

       Terry John Calhoun, Mayor 


